
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE LIST 
DATE OF COMMITTEE 10th May 2017 

 
COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION 

 
 
 

Liz Arnold. 
Principal Planning Officer. 
Planning Control. 
Brighton & Hove City Council.   
Hove Town Hall. 
                                    
Dear Liz Arnold. 
                                 Re Planning Application 
BH2016/0553 Land South of Ovingdean Road. Brighton. 
 
As a ward councillor for Rottingdean Coastal. I am writing further to my original 
objection to the above planning application.  
 
Although the developers are now submitting some amendments to the scheme, 
there is a clear indication that the footprint of the site will be larger and the 
open space will be reduced with their covering letter.  
 
My objection to this planning application has not changed, I believe this 
proposal  is an over development of a site adjacent to the South Downs 
National park, with  existing facilities  already overstretched, local health 
services and schools. Plus the increase traffic congestion through Ovingdean, 
Falmer Road, Rottingdean High Street and the A259. 
 
As this is a major planning application, I wish to reserve my right to speak at 
the planning committee. 
 
Kind Regards. 
 
Mary.   
 
Councillor Mary Mears 
Conservative Member of Rottingdean Costal Ward 
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